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To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed rule changes require complete trust

To whom it may concern.

After reviewing these proposed changes, it strikes me that CO elections are moving more and
more towards a system that requires the citizens to put complete and blind trust in the way
the SoS is operating. This is obviously not a good thing, we're moving away from any sort of
checks and balances and any semblance of transparency. This move should be setting off
alarm bells and throwing up red flag to anyone paying attention.

In my field of Internet security, we are striving for a condition where there is no need to trust
anyone because the system is designed not to require it. It's called Zero Trust. Zero Trust
creates complete transparency and with transparent verification at every step.

We no longer have any of this in Colorado elections. We are told to shut up and not buy the
"Big Lie". Don't look here because that doesn't concern you. We had the most secure elections
in history and we're the only ones qualified to determine that. We have ALL the power and
you don't

This has got to stop, we're way off track here in Colorado.

Thanks for reading.

Joe Green
concerned citizen and voter
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